May 20, 2009

Randi Shade
City Council Member
City of Austin
Dear Ms. Shade,

Be it known that the Anti-Bicycle Theft Resolution has been approved
unanimously with one abstention by the Bicycle Advisory Council.

The Bicycle Advisory Council is a body of volunteer citizen/cyclists devoted to
giving our opinions and feedback to the City of Austin Bicycle Program.

We appreciate any efforts the city makes to accommodate, promote, or in this

case protect the cyclists of Austin,

Sincerely,

IS

Peter Wall
Chair
Bicycle Advisory Council



